UE-231031

James Walker <jim.walker@cru.org>

RE: Docket UE-231031 Puget Sound Energy’s Electric Tariff Revision

1 message

Jim & Ellen Walker <jim.walker@cru.org> Thu, Feb 8, 2024 at 4:08 PM

To: James Walker <jpwinsea@gmail.com>
Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary Received
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission Records Management
621 Woodland Square Loop SE Lacey, WA 98503 Feb 8, 2024

RE: Docket UE-231031 Puget Sound Energy’s Electric Tariff Revision

We have 16 solar panels installed on the roof of our home and are very dependent on net metering for our solar systems
and have been since its installation in 2016.

As a Puget Sound Energy customer, we urgently ask that you approve endorsing PSE'’s filing and request the UTC to
approve it.

James (Jim) & Ellen Walker
18455 151st Ave NE, Woodinville, WA 98072
206-605-3533
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